
Feeling Unwell?

It is unhygienic to eat
or drink on the bus as
this may spread
germs

Try to keep to the
statutory social
distance rules at all
times, including when
on the bus

Social Distancing

No Eating or Drinking

Only one person should board or alight the bus at
any time and make sure to listen to instructions
from the driver.
Try and ensure that you use the same seat EVERY
journey, EVERY day, and sit in your year groups

Boarding and Alighting the Bus

For more information
01254 585003

transport@blackburn.gov.uk

School services will no
longer accept cash
fares.

Have your travel
voucher or pass ready
when you board the
bus

School Transport Travel Guidance Coronavirus

Don’t travel if you feel
unwell. If you have
Covid-19 symptoms,
seek medical advice

School Buses:
Pupils aged 11 and
over MUST wear a face
covering on school
services.

Public service buses:
Face coverings must
be worn

Wear a Face Cover

Cash-less Payments

Wash or sanitise your
hands before and after
every journey

Wash Your Hands


